
IMPORTANT MESSAGE REGARDING SENIOR CAMP 2020 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As the number of confirmed COVID-19 cases continues to increase across 

Victoria, we have made the decision to CANCEL our Senior Camp next week. 

As you would appreciate the decision to cancel this event for our Senior 

children has not been made lightly but it has been agreed that it would not be 

wise to be off our school site at a time when the risks associated with the 

coronavirus are significant. 

Whilst on site at school we will be able to continue to comply with clear 

protocols as directed by CECV, the Department of Education and Health 

Authorities in appropriate response measures. Being off site could seriously 

compromise our ability to respond effectively should the need arise. 

Children will be at school as normal unless further advice or recommendations 

are made that effect schools in the coming days / weeks. 

Once again I ask that any child presenting as unwell remain away from school 

and that you seek medical attention. 

Thank you for your understanding and support as we continue to ensure the 

wellbeing of all in our school community.  

 

Kind regards, 

Linda 

 

 


